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Manufacturer’s Declaration on RoHS-3 
 
 

 
 

Subject: Directive (EU) 2015/863 of 31 March 2015 amending Annex II to Directive 2011/65/EU of the European 
Parliament and of the Council as regards the list of restricted substances   
 
 

*** 
 

The manufacturer: Eaton Industries France (Eaton) 
Declares the following for the product family: Eaton’s Single-Phase UPS and ePDU products 
 
 

*** 
 
 

Eaton is aware that the Directive (EU) 2015/863 amends Annex II of the EU RoHS Directive to restrict 4 

new substances (Phthalates: DEHP, BBP, DBP and DIBP). 

 

Eaton is fully committed to complying with the New RoHS-3 Directive as it has been and still is committed to 

complying with the RoHS-2 Directive. Regarding the Directive, substance restrictions will apply by July 2019.  

 

Eaton considers that Single-Phase UPS and ePDU products as stand-alone products belong to category 9 

as described in Annex 1 of the RoHS-2 Directive: “Monitoring and control instruments”. This category will have an 

additional two years to comply by July 2021.  

However, with respect to regulations applicable to CE-marking, the issuance of EU Declaration of 

Conformity, and in the aim of satisfying our customers, Eaton ensure compliance by July 2019. 

 

Furthermore, Eaton can provide upon request IEC 62474 material declaration, into which DEHP, BBP, DBP 

and DIBP information are contained regarding the REACH regulation. 

 
Apart from our commitment to comply with the RoHS Directive, Eaton is also committed to assist your 

company in its compliance efforts, and to strengthen our continuing business relationship with you. 

 

 
  

July, 16st 2019 
 

Nicolas Samman 
DPQD Engineering Director                              


